
NOTICE 
ALL CANDIDATES WHO HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED APPLICATIONS FOR 

ADMISSION IN B.Sc.(HONS.) AGRI. SCIENCES DURING WINTER 

SEMESTER, 2015-16. NOW, THEY HAVE IMPROVED THEIR MARKS OF 

F.Sc. 1ST YEAR ARE ADVISED TO SUBMIT APPLICATIONS UPTO 10.10.2015 

TO IMPROVE THE AGGREGATE MARKS FOR CONSIDERATION IN ADMISSION 

 

PROF. DR. SHAHBAZ TALIB SAHI 
CONVENER, 

ADMISSION COMMITTEE 
Faculty of Agriculture 


